HICKSVILLE PUBLIC SCHOOLS PHOTOGRAPH NON-RELEASE FORM

Occasionally, The District's photographer will visit our schools to photograph different events and learning experiences taking place throughout the school year. The purpose is to communicate with the public and share with you the wonderful opportunities afforded our students at the Hicksville Public Schools.

Newsworthy photos and pictures may be published in publications such as our district newsletter, school calendar, our website, and in local newspapers, such as the Hicksville Illustrated News, the Mid-Island Times, and Newsday.

Please fill out and sign the form below and return it to the main office of your child's school. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Principal. Child's School _____ Grade ____ Child's name: _____ Teacher ____ ____ I do give permission for my child to be photographed for school or local publications. I do not give permission for my child to be photographed for school or local publications. Parent/Legal Guardian's name (print): HICKSVILLE PUBLIC SCHOOLS REQUEST FOR PESTICIDE APPLICATION NOTIFICATION If you would like to receive 48-hour prior notification of pesticide applications that are scheduled to occur in your school, please complete the form below and return it to Hicksville Union Free School district pesticide representative at: Administration Building, 200 Division Avenue, Hicksville, NY 11801, or FAX (516) 733-6584. (Please print) School Building(s): Address: Day phone: Evening Phone:

Please feel free to contact the Hicksville School district Pesticide representative at 733-6676 for further information.